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Church Extension Fund is always working to improve the customer user experience. 
Over the last 5 years, great strides have been made to make investing with CEF a more 
user-friendly and intuitive process. In the next month, more changes to CEF Online 
Access will be coming! 
 
The process is already underway behind-the-scenes. We will alert you to any action 
that you will need to take to log-in. Please keep an eye out for a message in the current 
online access messaging system or your email on file for further instructions. 
 
Thank you for being a ministry partner with Church Extension Fund! 


